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On December 3, Axinn associate Drew Hillier delivered a lecture entitled, “Should You ‘Google’
the Jury?” in Hartford, Connecticut.

The lecture was part of a series presented by the Connecticut Bar Association Intellectual
Property Section called “Ethics in Intellectual Property: Key Insights From Application to Jury
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Verdict.”
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